
 

ABOUT MERCY CORPS  
• Leading global organization 

powered by the belief that a 
better world is possible 

• Empowering people to 
survive through crisis, build 
better lives and transform 
their communities for good 

• Meeting the urgent needs of 
today through emergency 
response and disaster 
preparedness 

• Building a stronger tomorrow 
by connecting people to the 
resources they need to 
strengthen their community 
from within 

• About 5,500 team members 
reaching nearly 28 million 
people 

• $471.8 million total operating 
revenue in FY2018; 86% 
channeled directly into 
programs in more than  
40 countries 
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NEWS 
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STATEMENT FROM MERCY 
CORPS CEO NEAL KENY-
GUYER IN RESPONSE TO THE 
PRESIDENT’S BUDGET 
REQUEST  
March 11, 2019 

For a third year in a row, the Trump administration released a proposed foreign 
aid budget that ignores the breadth of global challenges – including the 
unprecedented number of complex conflicts, historic international refugee flows 
and a rapidly changing climate. Although global prosperity and stability directly 
advance U.S. interests and values, the White House insists on cutting foreign 
assistance funding in the FY 2020 Budget by approximately 24 percent. It is 
disheartening to yet again see the White House ignore the clear consensus view 
of the public, bipartisan Congressional leaders, business leaders, community 
leaders and military commanders – all of whom have expressed the importance 
of fully funding development and diplomacy. 

Around the world, I have seen how even small U.S. government development 
and humanitarian relief programs return the investment by empowering 
communities to find their own solutions and building the resilience of the most 
disadvantaged. We urge Congress to reject this Administration’s request and 
ensure that the International Affairs budget is funded at no less than $60 billion in 
FY2020.  

 

 

 


